BBPOA             
County Drainage Project:   Detour Road Issues           3/25/23

The Islands of Rockport road at the south end of Lands End is open to access Hwy 35 for those residents on Lands End and Estes Dr.
Windjammer and Ocean Dr. residents should use Palm Harbor.
I will speak with the County on Monday to correct safety issues for temporary road at entrance and correct any signage.
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